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Technical Service Bulletin

Doosan purchased Bobcat Company from Ingersoll-Rand Company in
2007. Any reference to Ingersoll-Rand Company or use of trademarks,

service marks, logos, or other proprietary identifying marks belonging

to Ingersoll-Rand Company in this manual is historical or nominative
Ingerso” Rand in nature, and is not meant to suggest a current affiliation between

Ingersoll-Rand Company and Doosan Company or the products of
either.

Number: PC12-043
Date: Jan. 6, 2009

Revised (10-12)
Subject: Warranty approval for Complete Engine Replacement under warranty

Models Affected: All IR branded, John Deere, Yanmar, Kubota and Mitsubishi engines

Remedy: Please call Field Service 800-633-5206 for approval prior to replacing a
complete engine.
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